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Dear Doctor,

In addition to the six new specialists mentioned in our previous 
edition of Dear Doctor I’m pleased to welcome Oral and 
Maxillofacial Surgeon Dr Scott Armstrong and Haematologist 
Dr Louise Imlay-Gillespie to the St Vincent’s family.  

To keep informed of the latest list of our specialists please see  
page 2 of this newsletter.

COVID-19 - Mandatory vaccinations - Our campus 
in Lismore is required to comply with the recent NSW 
Government Public Health Orders concerning mandatory 
vaccinations.

Aged care - St Joseph’s Lismore. From 17 September the 
NSW Government has advised that aged care workers and 
service providers must not enter or remain on the premises of 
a residential aged care facility unless they have had at least 
one dose of a COVID-19 vaccine. The NSW Government has 
not yet set a date required for aged care workers to have 
received their second COVID-19 vaccination. 

The hospital - From 30 September health care workers at St 
Vincent’s must have received at least one dose of a COVID 
19 vaccine in order to work or enter the premises. And by 30 
November all health care workers must have had at least two 
doses of a COVID-19 vaccine.

Vaccination service at St Vincent’s for aged care staff and 
residents - To support the national COVID-19 vaccination 
program targets St Vincent’s has been contracted by the 
Commonwealth to vaccinate our campus aged care staff 
and our residents. Our vaccination service is planned to be 
operational during the week commencing 13th September.

Centenary Medical Dinner postponed - Due to COVID-19 
restrictions and the current uncertainty, we’ve decided it’s 
safer to postpone our Centenary Medical Dinner which was 
planned for October 22nd. I know many were looking forward 
to this get together. I’m hopeful we can reschedule the event 
in the New Year and I’ll be in touch regarding a date and venue.

Elective surgery continues - You 
may have seen that non-urgent 
elective surgery involving category 
three and four procedures has been 
suspended at certain hospitals in New 
South Wales to ensure the “resources 
and capacity required for the 
COVID-19 response are maintained 
during the current outbreak”. 
However, this directive does not apply 
to St Vincent’s at this time and our 
theatres are operating at normal activity levels. 

Of course if there are any changes in this directive or any other 
special conditions that apply to St Vincent’s that may impact 
upon your patients, we shall inform you immediately.

Public patients accepted for surgery - Until the end of 
September St Vincent’s is again supporting the public health 
system by accepting public patients for surgery, under the 
COVID-19 National Partnership Agreement. We are happy 
to support our community’s response to the pandemic in 
whatever way we can.

Hydrotherapy pool upgrade complete - Our hydrotherapy 
pool at St Vincent’s was closed for an upgrade. We know that 
the pool is a very popular therapy option, particularly for our 
outpatient groups. This facility has now re-opened and we 
anticipate the improvements will be greatly appreciated by 
those using this facility.

 
Steve Brierley 
CEO, St Vincent’s Lismore 
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Cancer patient screening and surveillance 
In this short video General and Colorectal Surgeon Dr Daniel Bills 
discusses colorectal cancer patient screening and surveillance  
Visit www.svh.org.au/gp-hub/ to watch.
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St Vincent’s Lismore  
Specialist Directory (September 2021)
Bariatric Surgeon	

Dr Gratian Punch	 Ph: 02 6621 7796
Dr Candice Silverman	 Ph: 07 5598 0955

Cardiology

Dr Adam Blenkhorn	 Ph: 02 6622 3088
Dr Aaron Lim	 PH: 07 5586 5300

Dermatologist	

Dr Claudia Curchin	 Ph: 02 6621 3500

Diagnostic Radiologist	

Dr Ian Cappe	 Ph: 1300 669 729

Endocrinologist	

Dr Chelsea McMahon	 Ph: 1800 363 627

ENT

Dr Josh Jervis-Bardy	 Ph: 02 6621 7796
Dr Puneet Titoria	 Ph: 02 6681 1822

Gastroenterology

Dr Mark Cornwell	 Ph: 02 6622 0388
Dr Howard Hope	 Ph: 02 6622 0388
Dr Indira Singh-Grewal	 Ph: 02 6622 0388
Dr Angus Thomson	 Ph: 02 6622 0388
Dr David Whitaker	 Ph: 02 6622 0388

General Medicine

Dr Jowita Kozlowska	 Ph: 02 6627 9600
Dr Stephen Moore	 Ph: 02 6622 2326

General Surgery

Dr Kyle Bender	 Ph: 02 6621 7796
Dr Daniel Bills	 Ph: 02 6621 8277
Dr Sally Butchers	 Ph: 02 6621 8277
Dr Jane Cross	 Ph: 02 6621 7796
Associate Professor 	 Ph: 02 6621 7796 
Austin Curtin
Dr Pramod Durgakeri	 Ph: 0449 153 487
Dr Deepali Poles	 Ph: 02 6621 7796
Dr Gratian Punch	 Ph: 02 6621 7797
Dr David Ryan	 Ph: 02 6621 9040
Dr Robert Simon	 Ph: 02 6621 8277
Dr David Townend	 Ph: 02 6621 9040
Dr Susan Velovksi	 Ph: 02 6686 0533

Geriatrics

Dr Anthony Bragg	 Ph: 02 6627 9211
Dr Rachel Jones	 Ph: 02 6620 6347

Gynaecology

Dr David Addenbrooke	 Ph: 02 6621 2241
Dr Priya Sokhal	 Ph: 02 6533 1051
Dr Phillip Steele	 Ph: 02 6621 2241

Haematology

Dr Louise Imlay-Gillespie	 Ph: 0421 207 339
Dr David Jackson	 Ph: 02 6622 0388

Infectious Diseases	

Dr Sarah Coghill	 Ph: 02 6620 7301

Medical Oncology

Dr Adam Boyce	 Ph: 02 6622 1865
Dr James Bull	 Ph: 02 6622 1865
Dr Joe Gormally	 Ph: 02 6622 1865
Dr Amy Scott	 Ph: 02 6622 1865

Nephrology

Dr Sanjeev Baweja	 Ph: 02 6621 5883
Dr William James	 Ph: 02 6622 3600
Dr Venkat 	 Ph: 02 6621 7711 
Manickavasagam	

Neurologist

Dr Sue Baumann	 Ph: 02 6627 9406

Ophthalmology

Dr Niall Aboud	 Ph: 02 6622 5888
Dr Jason Cassar	 Ph: 02 6622 5888
Dr Augustino Clark	 Ph: 02 6621 4254
Dr Anne Malatt	 Ph: 02 6687 2433
Dr Steven Rodwell	 Ph: 02 6624 4411
Dr Roy van Eijden	 Ph: 02 6621 4254

Oral & Maxillofacial Surgery

Dr Arthur Bilski	 Ph: 02 6622 6750
Dr Wojciech Bilski	 Ph: 02 6622 6750

Orthopaedics

Dr Michael Facek	 Ph: 07 5611 5050
Dr Richard Freihaut	 Ph: 02 6621 6397
Dr Simon Kinny	 Ph: 02 6621 4177
Dr John Mison	 Ph: 02 6621 2588
Dr Mark Pearce	 Ph: 02 6621 3114
Dr Shane Prodger	 Ph: 02 6621 6462

Pain Medicine

Dr Paul Cochrane	 Ph: 0405 905 617
Dr Liam Ring	 Ph: 0477 002 019
Dr Timothy Scholz	 Ph: 0490 845 496

Palliative Care Medicine	

Dr Ken Marr	 Ph: 02 6620 7301

Plastic & Reconstructive Surgery

Dr James Ledgard	 Ph: 1300 836 366
Dr Mark Rahman	 Ph: 1300 921 500

Radiation Oncology

Dr Patrick Dwyer	 Ph: 02 6627 8277

Rehabilitation 	

Dr Anthony Bragg	 Ph: 02 6627 9211

Respiratory & Sleep Medicine

Dr Joe Churton	 Ph: 02 6621 3199
Dr Joe Duncan	 Ph: 02 6620 7301
Dr Bliegh Mupunga	 Ph: 02 6621 8277

Rheumatology

Dr Douglas Gray	 Ph: 02 6686 6933
Dr Ellen McGirr 	 Ph: 0266 866 933

Urology

Dr Paul Bergamin	 Ph: 02 6622 1344
Dr David Kerle	 Ph: 02 6622 1344
Dr Kenny Low	 Ph: 02 6622 2062
Dr Lisa Osgood	 Ph: 02 6622 1344
Dr Stephen Strahan	 Ph: 02 6621 8277

Vascular

Dr Anthony Leslie	 Ph: 02 6621 9105
Dr Dominic Simring	 Ph: 02 6621 9105
Dr Deepak Williams	 Ph: 1300 278 379

Epic Pharmacy	 Ph: 02 6624 0650
North Coast Radiology	 Ph: 02 6625 9300
Sullivan & Nicolaides	 Ph: 02 6620 1200
St Vincent’s Private 	 Ph: 02 6622 7799 
Physiotherapy	
St Vincent’s 	 Ph: 02 6627 9263 
Rehabilitation	

Subscribe to our GPs Ask videos and, for the  
latest hospital updates, our Dear Doctor newsletter. 
Subscribe here:  svh.org.au/gp-hub VIDEO SERIES
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